
Members of the Taravella community, 
 
The 2021 Taravella yearbooks have arrived! We are so excited to share this momentous achievement with our 
students, staff, and families.  
 
We will be distributing our one-of-a-kind yearbooks on the following dates for the Senior Class of 2021:  
 

● Distribution will take place on Thursday, June 3, and Friday, June 4, during cap and gown pick-up, in 
main hallway outside of the auditorium. 
All seniors who pre-ordered a yearbook must come to this event to get their yearbook, with their student ID 
or P# ready to present. Any senior who has not pre-ordered a yearbook will be able to buy a yearbook at this 
time, if available. All purchases MUST be paid in cash, preferably exact change ($85 per book). All seniors 
who have purchased a yearbook (pre-order or on-the-spot) will receive a Taravella Class of 2021 sticker. 
Stickers will also be sold separately, for $5 each (CASH ONLY).  

● Additionally, seniors will be able to sign each others’ yearbooks during pick-up. Sharpies will be provided 
and will be cleaned after each use.  

 
Distribution dates for grades 9-11 will be announced shortly, so please stay tuned for that information in the coming 
days. 
 
All students are able to pre-order the 2021 yearbook online via the Broward OSP until May 31. If you would like to 
pre-order a yearbook, please follow this link --->https://tinyurl.com/JPT-YB-2021. 
 
If you have any questions about pick-up or purchase, please email the yearbook adviser, Mr. Brutman, at 
kyle.brutman@browardschools.com. 
 
We hope to see you make your 2020/2021 experience whole with the purchase of a one-of-a-kind yearbook from a 
one-of-a-kind-year! 
 
Sincerely, 
The J.P. Taravella Odyssey Yearbook Staff 
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